
 
                 District 41 Minutes for February 2006 
                     Meeting held February 5,2006 at  
                       Hiram G. Andrews at 6:00 p.m. 
    DCM:  Bob S. opened the meeting with the Serenity Prayer. Bob also 
               gave a brief rundown of the January meeting held at Good Sam’s 
               meeting room for the final time, January 5,2006. The summary 
               follows: The district 41 meeting was not held due to lack of  
               representation from groups in District 41.Only the DCM, the 
               Alternate DCM and the Treasurer were in attendance. The  
               treasury report was briefly discussed as well as the secretary 
               position, and District 17's DOS. Only 3 officers & 2 GSR's 
   Treasurer: Phil K. Gave a detailed report on the District Finances for 
              2005 and explained the $35.71 dollar shortfall and that it has 
              been rectified. Then followed with the Treasury report for 2006 
 
                                                            Balance ending 2005  $681.70 
                                                       Balance beginning 2006   $681.70 
                                                       January Income                $20.00 
                                                       January Expenses               $0.00 
                                                 New & Current Balance        $701.70 
               Karen S. made a motion to accept the treasury report 
               Bill G 2nd the motion. The motion passed. 
    Treatment Facilities Coordinator: Karen S. Gave a report as follows 
     Currently we have assembled a committee of men & women from 
     District 41.They have delivered Alcoholics Anonymous books & 
     tapes to the following locations: White Deer Run, men's & women's 
     New Visions and the Hiram G. Andrews Rehabilitation Center. 
    They would like to reach Twin Lakes. Twin Lakes has stopped 
    meetings from going into that facility. Currently the White Deer run 
    women's house has agreed to allow committee members to bring 
    female speakers into the facility from District 41 having at least 2 
    years sobriety, one Monday per month starting in February 2006. 
    They need to submit a 6 month calendar with the speakers to the  
    Facility director. Patricia and Karen are working on this at this time. 
    
   GSR Reports:  Phil K. Attitude Adjustment Group. The meetings 
   have dropped off to about 12-15 on average. They still get newcomers 
   approximately 6 in the past month and have added 2 new home group members 
   in January and now have at least 10 active. Still making donations to 
   Intergroup, District 41,Area 60 and GSO. 
                           Bill G. EZDZIT Group. The meeting is still status 
   Quo. Attendance fluctuates, money is doing ok, have 3 home group 
   members and still are having all speaker meetings. 
 



  DCM Report: Bob S. Bob attended the 1st 1/4ly meeting in Butler 
   on January 15, 2006.The report is attached to these minutes. Also 
  stated that the Seeds of Service theme will be "Are we supporting  
   ourselves?" Then passed out A.A. Corrections Prerelease forms 
   to be made available to all home group so any home group member 
   or any A.A. may register to be a contact. 
   This years themes for the conference will be Sponsorship, Service 
  and Self Support in a Changing World. 
  Bill G. made a motion to accept the DCM report, Karen 2nded,the 
  motion passed. Also there will be a non Area 60 sponsored DOS 
  this February in Trenton PA on February 18,2006 all are welcome. 
 
  Old Business:  No contact with District 17 on their DOS as of yet, 
  but we will provide panel members for the event if needed. 
 
  New Business: Karen S. made a motion to set up a budget for the 
  Treatment Facilities Committee. The budget would be to purchase 
  A.A. books, literature, workbooks, and appropriate tapes to take into 
  the facilities. Also needed a sum of $48.50 for books already  
  purchased. The $48.50 sum was approved and Bill G. made a  
 motion to table the budget talk till the next meeting. Phil K 2nded 
  the motion. The motion passed. Bob S. also suggested that they  
  could ask meetings if they could set coffee cans out at various 
 meetings as a way to also collect money. 
 
 Bill G. made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Karen S.2nded 
  the motion passed. 
 The meeting closed with the Responsibility Pledge. 
Attendance 4 
 Next District meeting will be held March 5,2006 at 6:30 p.m. 
 at the Hiram G. Andrews Facility. Hope to see you all there. 
 If your group has no representation your group misses out. 
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